
March 2022 

Dansville Middle School Board Report: 

Parent-Teacher conferences were held March 9th and 10th.  Multiple parents signed up and 

teachers were able to discuss academic progress and concerns.  Teachers also talked with 

parents of students who may be struggling academically and could benefit from our summer 

intervention program in June. 

Our DMS Maxime House celebrated their yearly event of March is Reading Month on 

Wednesday, March 16 with the overall theme of Everything is Possible by having a Beach 

Themed Read in Day!  Students participated in multiple events including a book tasting where 

they “sampled” several types of books, had quiet reading on the “beach,” participated in a 

scavenger hunt about different inspirational books, as well as ate snacks and drinks.  During 

their snack time, students participated in a trivia about various books as well.  Many students 

enjoyed the day, and a big thank you goes out to Linsey Ebert and Angie St. Amant for helping 

their Maxime House create such a memorable moment for the DMS students! 


